Haggerston
Year 6 Newsletter

Welcome to the latest edition of our Year 6 Haggerston Newsletter.
This week we have more top tips to share and an invitation to our Art
Exhibition.

Hello Year 7, my name is Mr McArdle and | am a member of the
leadership team at Hagerston. | would like to extend a warm welcome to Haggerston School,
we are very much looking forward to welcoming you in September. | teach Business Studies
and lead on careers across the whole school. This means that | will be working with you over
the course of the next few years helping you think about what types of jobs/ courses you
might want to explore when you are older. An example of some of the things you will get to
experience is getting to meet a wide range of people from various backgrounds and jobs.
You will also get the opportunity to visit a number of colleges and universities.

| also lead enrichment and school clubs. At Haggerston we have a wide range of clubs we
offer students. Please look at our website to get a sense of what you could get involved with
when you join.

_TOP

TIPS

Top tip for starting secondary school.
Join our summer school - it's a great way to get to know the school site and meet some
friends / staff early on. This will help make your September start easier.




